
 

 

 

Delegate Barve 

Chairman 

House Environment and Transportation Committee 

 

 

Dear Chairman Barve,  

 

The St. Mary’s County Delegation requests that HB 219 St. Mary's County- Motor Vehicle Registration-

Exemption for Golf Carts be amended to replace Delegate Matt Morgan as primary sponsor to St. Mary’s 

County Delegation.  

 

The St. Mary’s County Delegation supports the legislation as amended. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Matt Morgan 

Chair 

St. Mary’s County Delegation 

 

 

 

 


